PuBLIC CITIZEN LITIGATION GROUP
1600 20TH STREET, N.W.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20009-1001

(202) 588-1000

March 14, 1997

Elena Ruth Sassower, Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, New York 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

I have taken a look at the material you sent to me, as well as
to others, by priority mail on March 11, and I regret that Public
Citizen Litigation Group cannot assist you in this matter.
Although we are sympathetic in general to the concerns raised by
your case, our limited resources require us to be extremely careful
in selecting those needs in which we will provide assistance. In
my view, while I certainly understand your unhappiness with the way
you have been treated, I have serious reservations that your case
presents the opportunity to seek a ruling that would broadly apply
to others. I have taken the liberty of returning your materials to
you.

Sincerely,

David C. Vladeck
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